STATE OF CONNECTICUT
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

2800 BERLIN TURNPIKE, P.O. BOX 317546
NEWINGTON, CONNECTICUT 06131-7546

Phore: (360) 594-2132

April 6,2017

Mr. Howard Barnet
33 Sabbaday Lane
Washington, CT 06793-1306

Dear Mr. Barnet:

Subject:  Scenic Road Application
Route 109, Town of Washington

It is my pleasure to inform you that on March 9, 2017, Commissioner James Redeker
approved the Scenic Road Advisory Committee’s recommendation to designate a portion of
Route 109 in the Town of Washington as a scenic road.

When the committee considers an application and performs a field review, it looks for
continuity of scenic road qualities along the proposed segment. The committee found that the
roadway section your town submitted possesses significant natural, cultural, scenic, and historic
features along the borders, and therefore, has been approved as a scenic road:

* A 3.3 mile section of Route 109, from the intersection Route 47, northerly to the
intersection with Woodcreek Road.

Much of Connecticut’s rich and diverse landscape is experienced from the state’s network of
roads, and scenic road designations recognize and help preserve our most special corridors. The
newly designated section of Route 109 is distinciive, and contributions to Connecticut’s Scenic
Roads.

Department personnel will install Scenic Road signing as soon as scheduling permits.
Thank you for taking the time to recommend this designation, and please accept my

apologies for the length of time to complete the process.

Sincerely,
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Colleen A. Kissane
Chairperson
Scenic Road Advisory Committee
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